
HEBER-OVERGAARD UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT # 6 
 

NOTIFICATION BY PARENTS OF PUPIL’S ABSENCE FROM SCHOOL  
( ARS 15-807 ) 

 
According to Arizona Revised Statutes 15-807 it is the responsibility of the 
parent/guardian to notify the school in which the pupil is enrolled prior to or at the time 
of any absence of the pupil. 
 
If the student is not in attendance at school and the school has not been notified, 
reasonable effort will be made to contact parents/guardian by phone. 
 
By law the School District is required to ask for a telephone number where either parent 
can be contacted for purposes of attendance, and that the school be notified promptly of 
any change in telephone numbers. 
 
 
__________________________________    __________________ 
Parent/Guardian                             Date   
          
 
__________________________________                                                             
Telephone Number      
 
 
 
 

MOGOLLON HIGH SCHOOL 
Emergency Treatment Form 

 
I give permission for my child_________________________________ to be transported 
in case of emergency and to be medically treated if I am unable to be contacted. 
 
 
_______________________________        _______________       _________________ 
Parent/Guardian                      Phone                        Date 
 
 
_______________________________                              _________________________ 
Family Physician                                                                Date of last Tetannus/Diptheria 
               Booster    
    


